
 
 
 
August 20, 2018 
 
City of Crossville 
Attn: Valerie Hale, City Clerk 
392 N. Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 
 
Dear Mayor Mayberry and City Council Members,  
 

We respectfully request your approval for a street closing for Oktoberfest celebration at Social Brew.  
The street is scheduled to be closed for Friday at the Crossroads on October 5th however requesting 
remain closed until 6pm on Saturday October 6th.   We would like to close Taylor Avenue from North 
Main Street to Thurman Ave.   We request the street be closed by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, October 5, 2018 
(in conjunction with Friday at the Crossroads) and re-opened at 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 6, 2018.  
We are having live music for the Friday for the Crossroads event.  The closure will allow for the stage to 
remain up and food/beverage vendors and tables to set up early Saturday morning for the days event.   
The street remaining closed will also ensure no City personnel will have to close street on weekend.  This 
closure will not have an impact on Cumberland Dermatology since they are closed on Saturday.   

Social Brew is excited to be a part of the continued revitalization of Downtown Crossville and working 
with other local businesses.  We look forward to your response.   

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at (931) 261-6497.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request, 

Matt Miller 
Matt Miller 
Owner – Social Brew  
 

https://www.facebook.com/SocialBrewCrossville/photos/a.127775800894138.1073741828.127751210896597/127775804227471/?type=1&source=11

